WOKINGHAM COPY.

24th December, 1940,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 20th
instant regarding the First Entry Report on M¥achinery made
by The British Auxillaries Ld., for the Goolse Shipbuilding
Co.'s fard No.357 T have to aguaint you I am informed by

' the Glasgow Office that the report in question 1is In the
4 hands of the Bullders and will be forwarded to this Office,
for checking, as soon as possible.

The revort will accordingly be sent you
&3 soon after recelpt as poséible.

I am, Dear Sirs,
: Yours faithfully,

) M A
: Aler™ to th;{l{f‘f 20 g
Clasairipation Comfiittes.

Lloyd's Reqister
meezlely

I

The SBurveyors,

HULL.




